Privacy and HIPPA Statements

Vibra Health Laboratory is dedicated to maintaining the confidentiality and integrity of Protected Health Information (PHI) and Electronic Protected Health Information (ePHI) along with protecting against any inappropriate access, acquisition, and disclosure. Protection of patient confidentiality is an important practice for all healthcare environments. 
Passed by Congress in 1996, HIPPA (Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act) is a United States federal law that protects the privacy and security of health information. Vibra Health Laboratory must have in place appropriate administrative, technical, and physical safeguards that protect against use and disclosures. See 45 C.F.R. 164.530(c). It is not expected that a covered entity’s safeguards guarantee the privacy of protected health information from all potential risks, just that reasonable safeguards are implemented. 

